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ISA 51:8 "For the moth will eat them like a garment, And the grub will eat
them like wool. But my righteousness shall be forever, And My salvation to all
generations."

ISA 54:14 "In righteousness you will be established; You will be far from
oppression, for you will not fear; And from terror, for It will not come near
you.

ISA 56:1 Thus says the Lord, "Preserve justice, and do righteousness, For MY
salvation is about to come And My righteousness to be revealed.

ISA 57:12 "I will declare your righteousness and your deeds, But they will not
profit you.

ISA 58:2 "Yet they seek me day by day, and delight to know My ways, As a
nation that has done righteousness, And has not forsaken the ordinance of
their God. They ask Me for just decisions, They delight in the nearness of
God.

ISA 58:8 "Then your light will break out like the dawn, And your recovery will
speedily spring forth; And your righteousness will go before you; The glory of
the Lord will be your rear guard.

ISA 59:9 Therefore, justice is far from us, And righteousness does not
overtake us; We hope for light, but behold, darkness; For brightness, but we
walk In gloom.

ISA 59:14 And justice is turned back, And righteousness stands far away; For
truth has stumbled in the street, And uprightness cannot enter.

ISA 59:16 And He saw that there was no man, And was astonished that there was
no one to intercede; Then His own arm brought salvation to Him; And His
righteousness upheld Him.

ISA 59:17 And He put on righteousness like a breastplate, And a helmet of
salvation on His head; And He put on garments of vengeance for clothing, And

wrapped Himself with zeal as a mantle.

ISA 60:17 "Instead of bronze I will bring gold, And instead of iron I will

bring silver, And instead of wood, bronze, And instead of stones, iron. And I
will make peace your administrators, And righteousness your overseers.

ISA 61:3 To grant those who mourn in Zion, Giving them a garland instead of
ashes, The oil of gladness instead of mourning, The mantle of praise instead
of a spirit of fainting. So they will be called oaks of righteousness, The

planting of the Lord, that He may be glorified.

ISA 61:11 For as the earth brings forth Its sprouts, And as a garden causes
the things sown In it to spring up, So the Lord God will cause righteousness
and praise To spring up before all the nations.

ISA 62:1 For Zion's sake I will not keep silent, And for Jerusalem's sake I
will not keep quiet, Until her righteousness goes forth like brightness, And
her salvation like a torch that is burning.
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